
 

4th September 2020. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Physical Education 

 
I am writing to inform you of the precautions we will be taking in regards to physical education during this 
time. 
 
To ensure the safety of adults and children we will adopt the following precautions: 
 

 Whenever possible, ensure sporting activities will happen outside 

 Contact sports will not take place 

 Ensure distance between participants is maximised 

 Sanitise sports equipment before and after use 
 

Following external guidance, we will be asking children to wear sports kit on the day that they have 
physical education in order to limit the amount of bags being brought into school.   Children will be 
allowed to wear a tracksuit if they wish. 
 
The days that each class have been allocated times for physical education is indicated in the table below.  
Please be aware this will only be until half-term and will be regularly reviewed. 
 

Monday Reception – Mrs Bramham; Year 4 – Mr Smallwood & Miss Crickitt 

Tuesday Year 6 – Mr Overton; Year 2 – Miss Daws 

Wednesday Year 1 – Miss Grummet & Mrs Ridley/MrsPipkin 

Thursday Reception – Miss Grief; Year 3 – Miss Giddings & Mrs Payne/Mr Bazeley-Smith 

Friday Year 5 – Mr Whiting & Miss Hudson; Year 6 – Mrs Woodhouse; Year 2 – Miss Farrington 

 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call 01553 774147 or email 
office@gaywoodprimary.co.uk . Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 
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